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STEM NIGHT: Our very first STEM Night was a huge success! Thank you for bringing your children to learn
more about the exciting STEM fields! Thank you also to all of our volunteers and donors who helped the night
run smoothly!

PARENT/TEACHER CONSULTATIONS - IMPORTANT: We have several families that have not turned in their
preferred times. Please turn forms in by tomorrow, or e-mail the office. The completed schedule will come
home on Wednesday. Please make note of your time slot and limit your consultations to 15 minutes each. If
you need more than the 15 minute time slot, please schedule an alternate date with your child’s teacher
directly.

SCHOOL CLEANING: Our next school cleaning date is scheduled for Saturday, April 8th at 9:00 AM. The
following families are scheduled to clean with Mrs. Becker: Braun, Granberg, McKee, Sanchez, Seymer and
Sweeny/Vullings.

OPEN HOUSE: We will be holding another Open House on Saturday, April 8th from 11:30 AM – 2:00 PM. If you
have yard signs at home from our last Open House, please bring them back so that we can change the dates
on them! Thank you!

GRADES 6-8 FIELD TRIP: Grades 6-8 will be attending First Stage Theater’s production of Mockingbird on
Tuesday, April 4th. Permission slips are coming home today and should be returned to your child’s teacher by
this Wednesday.

GRADE K5-8 2017-2018 SCHOOL YEAR ENROLLMENT: Thank you to the families that have already re-enrolled
for next school year! If you have not already done so, please complete the enrollment process through TADS
as soon as possible. Your early enrollment allows for more accurate planning and budgeting for next school
year.

TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK: We love our teachers here at St. Paul’s! We will be having our annual
Teacher Appreciation Week next week, April 3rd – 7th. We are looking for 3-4 volunteers who can watch the
students during the lunch hour on Friday so that the teachers can enjoy a kid-free lunch! Please sign up in
the office if you are able to help (approximately 11:45 – 1:00 PM)! If you are interested in any gift ideas,
please stop in the office for a list of teacher “likes”. All students are asked to make a card for their teacher
and bring it to school during that week. If you have any ideas on how we can make this week extra special for
our teachers, please contact Jaime Petricek at (414) 423-0835.

MID-WEEK LENTEN SERVICES: Services are each Wednesday at 3:30 PM and 6:30 PM. Students attending
these services must be accompanied by a parent or guardian. 7th & 8th Graders are asked to usher and greet at
the 3:30 PM Lenten services.

GRADES 1-4 SINGING: Grades 1-4 will be singing on Palm Sunday (April 9th) at the 8:00 AM service.



PRE-K – KINDERGARTEN SINGING: Our 3K, 4K and Kindergarten classes will be singing on Palm Sunday (April
9th) at the 10:30 AM service.

HOLY WEEK WORSHIP SCHEDULE: Maundy Thursday, April 13th – 3:30 PM and 6:30 PM
Good Friday, April 14th – 1:00 PM and 6:30 PM (Tenebrae)
Easter Sunday, April 16th – 6:00 AM and 8:30 AM (Festival)

HOLY WEEK SINGING SCHEDULE: Junior Choir – Maundy Thursday at 3:30 PM
Grades 5-8 – Good Friday at 6:30 PM (be in your classrooms at 6:10 PM)
Preschool - Grade 8 – Easter Festival at 8:30 AM (sit with parents)

SPRING BREAK: This year’s Spring Break is from Friday, April 14th through Friday, April 21st. School resumes
on Monday, April 24th.

FOURTH QUARTER MISSION: For our last quarter of the year, we will be collecting for WLHS’s Our Hands for
His Service project. This year’s project is the Zambia Aquaponics program, aimed at bringing a new way to
grow vegetables and at the same time bringing fresh fish to the dinner table to villages in Africa. We thank
you in advance for your support of this mission!

TEHAN’S FLOWER SALE: Sad news for our Tehan’s fans. Tehan’s has decided to discontinue it’s annual
fundraiser.

8TH GRADE PARENTS: The 8th Grade yearbook pages are being laid out and we are in need of your child’s baby
photos as soon as possible! Please send them digitally to the St. Paul’s Yearbook e-mail address:
spfyearbookphotos@stpaulsfranklin.org or if they are not available digitally you can drop them off in the office
and they will be scanned and returned to you.

GRADES 6-8: Students in Grades 6-8 have been invited by Zion Lutheran School in South Milwaukee to attend
their spring dance on Friday, April 7th from 6:30-9:00 PM. Tickets are $10.00 each and can be purchased at the
door the night of the dance. If your child is interested in attending, there is more information/permission slips
on the lobby bookshelf.

SCRIP: Our next Scrip order will be placed on Monday, April 3rd. Please have your order in the Scrip box in the
office by 3:15, or you may place your order online. New to our Scrip program? If you have not signed for
scrip and would like to place an order go to www.shopwithscrip.com to enroll. Our school code is:
D6DC88D14747. If you order and do not enroll or have a family account your rebate will go directly to the
school. Families who are enrolled have the following options: 50% rebate to their family's tuition account,
50% cash back, or 50% charitable contribution to the school. We also have cards available in stock in the
office. Payment is required at the time of purchase and orders will benefit your account if you have one set
up.


